
Would you like to volunteer to become involved 
in developing and improving NHS services? 

“I want to encourage local 
people to stand in the public 
governor elections. It is really 
important that members of 
our local communities are 
represented on the Council 
of Governors so that they can 
ensure the Trust is listening and 
responding to issues raised by 
them.”

Sellina Ullah, Trust Chair

As a governor you will:

•	 Represent the interests and views of local 
members

•	 Attend the Council of Governors meetings (all 
meetings are held during the day, usually on a 
Tuesday)

•	 Hold non-executive directors to account for the 
Trust’s performance

•	 Act as an ambassador for the Trust.

Interested in standing? 
First you must be a member of Derbyshire 
Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust. You can do this 
on the Trust’s website. To submit your  
nomination go to www.cesvotes.com/DHFT2025,  
email: ftnominationenquiries@cesvotes.com, 
telephone: 0208 889 9203.

Any questions, email: dhcft.membership@nhs.net

We are looking for members of the public  
to stand in our governor elections for:

•	 Amber Valley (one vacancy)

•	 Bolsover and North East Derbyshire (two 
vacancies)

•	 Chesterfield (one vacancy)
•	 Derby City East (one vacancy)
•	 Derby City West (one vacancy)
•	 Erewash (two vacancies)
•	 South Derbyshire (one vacancy).

We are keen for nominations to represent the  
diversity of our communities.

BECOME 
A PUBLIC 
GOVERNOR

Nominations open on 12 November and close 10 December 2024

Please visit the Trust website for 
more Information

https://www.derbyshirehealthcareft.nhs.uk/about-us/latest-news/call-members-public-stand-derbyshire-healthcare-nhs-foundation-trusts-public-governor-elections
https://www.derbyshirehealthcareft.nhs.uk/about-us/latest-news/call-members-public-stand-derbyshire-healthcare-nhs-foundation-trusts-public-governor-elections

